
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISM/PRN/151/2023-24                                                                                       November 16, 2023 

 

ADVISORY FOR PARENTS – LIGHTER SCHOOL BAGS  

CLASSES I TO IV 
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!  

 

We hope this message finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. In our continued 

endeavour to prioritize well-being of our students, we would like to bring to your attention the 

importance of minimizing the weight of school bags carried by our young learners. 

 
We request the parents to ensure that their children do not carry excessively heavy bags to 

school.  Our dedicated class teachers diligently check the school bags on a regular basis and 

appreciate the children for bringing lighter bags inline with the timetable.  

 

Suggestions to parents: 

 Parents may kindly help pack their ward’s bag everyday as per the timetable and ensure 

they only carry what is required for each specific day. 

 Children are often in the habit of storing things in their school bags, therefore regular 

cleaning / washing of the school bag is essential. 

 The straps of the bag should be adjusted in such a way that the bag is worn tightly on the 

back rather than hanging off the shoulder. 

 

We believe that together we can create an environment that nurtures both academic excellence 

and the overall well-being  of  our young learners.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 

 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


